
May 3, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Jonathan Brown 
jonathan.brown@rva.gov 
 
 
Dear Mr. Brown: 
 
My name is Kenneth W. Taylor, Sr. and I reside at 2109 Broad Rock Boulevard, Richmond, VA 23224. I 
received the notice regarding the public meeting for public comment on the proposed strip mall to be 
built across the street from my home. 
 
I am sending this letter as a follow-up to our conversation on today, May 3rd, expressing my 
opposition to ordinance number 2022-121 for special use permit across the street from my residence. 
 
If you need to contact me, I can be reached at (804) 387-1707. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kenneth Taylor 

 
Kenneth W. Taylor, Sr. 
undertakerbigt@yahoo.com 
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